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The	Gaskell	Recreation	Ground	Management	Committee	is	responsible	for	the	day-to-day	
management	of	the	ground	and	since	the	last	Annual	General	Meeting	the	Committee	has:	
	

! Held	a	consultation	with	members	of	the	public	to	on	the	future	of	the	ground	
! Considered	health	and	safety	on	the	ground	
! Delayed	plans	to	remove	the	hedgerow	adjacent	to	the	children’s	playground	due	to	

it	being	removed	in	a	wider	drainage	scheme	
! Investigated	drainage	issues	and	arranged	for	jetting	to	be	carried	out	
! Met	with	Severn	Trent	to	try	to	determine	ownership	of	the	underground	tank	in	the	

children’s	playground	
! Met	with	users	of	the	ground	
! Reviewed	fees	for	users	of	the	ground	
! Engaged	a	new	contractor	to	carry	out	grounds	maintenance	

	
The	Committee	has	been	meeting	on	a	monthly	basis	but,	at	its	last	meeting	held	on	20	April	
2016,	the	Committee	agreed	to	meet	informally,	as	and	when	required,	and	to	meet	
formally	when	a	formal	decision	needed	to	be	made.	
	
	
	
Information	about	the	Gaskell	Recreation	Ground	is	available	at:			
http://www.muchwenlock-tc.gov.uk/gaskell-recreation-ground-management-committee-
meetings/			
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Sharon	Clayton	
Secretary	
Gaskell	Recreation	Ground	Much	Wenlock	
16	June	2016			


